August 7, 1974

TO : File
FROM: Nancy Roberts
SUBJECT: Greenscan

RE: Mark Shultz

On August 5, 1974 I ran into a friend of mine, Steve Morgo, who
works for Senator Austin J. Murphy, Democrat from Washington and
Greene Counties. Steve wanted to know what I was doing on the
Senate side of the building. I indicated to him that I was
working on the Select Committee to Investigate State Contract
Practices. Steve was somewhat surprised when he heard this and
wanted to know what the Committee was doing to MARK SHULTZ.
Steve indicated that MARK SHULTZ had been in Senator Murphy's
office on August 5th to see the Senator.



b_yust |, 1974

TO: - File
FROM:  William R, Powell
SUBJECT: Harold "Goose" Mitchell
RE: Greenscan Subpoena

On Tuesday, July 23, | received a call from the office of Senator Austin
Murphy inquiring about a Committee subpoena which had been issued to
one of his constituents, Harold "Goose" Mitchell, PennDOT highway
superintendent for Greene County.

The subpoena duces tecum issued to Mitchell was to be returned the
following day and contained two certain personal incorporate records

in his possession. Senator Murphy inquired whether or not Mr. Mitchell
was required to personally appear with said records.

| read him the subpoena, which was self evident and the telephone call
was terminated. Senator Murphy was very cordial during his conversation
and he repeatedly explained that he was making the inquiry only on behalf
of his consitivent's request.



